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REDEEMERDISCIPLESHIP

GROWTH GROUPS | Sundays, 9:15-10:15am
WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDIES | Mondays & Tuesdays, 9:30am and Wednesdays, 7:00pm

MEN’S BIBLE STUDIES | Meets Sundays at 6pm and Tuesdays at 7pm

NOTE: Holiday schedules may vary for groups; visit redeemerpc.com/adults for more info. You can
also find study topics, locations, and contact info on the website for the groups listed above or pick
up a Small Groups brochure at the Welcome Center.

REDEEMER BIBLE INSTITUTE | Sundays, 3-5pm | Room 206 | For more info, visit redeemerpc.com/
redeemerbibleinstitute or contact Barry Doublestein at bibleinstitute@redeemerpc.com or
678.571.4997. Note: RBI is not currently meeting. Class resumes Jan 13, 2019.

REDEEMERGIVING

If you haven't returned your 2019 Giving Commitment Card, you can do so in a variety of ways:

a) pick up a card at the Welcome Center and drop it in offering plate on Sundays, b) drop it by church
office during week, ) mail it in, or d) submit your info online at redeemerpc.com/giving.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONSISTENT AND GENEROUS GIVING!

END OF YEAR FINANCE REMINDER

Most churches make up for lost ground financially near the end of the year. (This is especially true during
a transition.) Counting today, there are four Sundays left in 2018. Year-to-date, we are about $28,000
behind in income versus expenses. Please help us close the gap with generous year-end giving.
Also note, for 2018 tax purposes, giving will need to be received on Sunday, Dec 30 or postmarked
by Dec 31 if mailed. THANK YOU for supporting the work of the Kingdom at Redeemer!

REDEEMERSTAFF

PASTOR JOEL GILES - Transitional Pastor TERRI MANUEL - Communications Director/Ministry Coordinator
770-979-2467, ext. 105 | joelegiles@redeemerpc.com 770-979-2467, ext. 102 | terrimanuel@redeemerpc.com
DAVID BEST - Youth Pastor JOY SUMMERVILLE-JOHNSON - Worship Music Coordinator
770-979-2467, ext. 103 | davidbest@redeemerpc.com 678-770-1814 | worshipteam@redeemerpc.com

CYNTHIA JORDAN - Children’s Ministry Director BECKY BALL - Choir Director

770-979-2467, ext. 104 | cynthiajordan@redeemerpc.com 404-399-6221 | choir@redeemerpc.com

VICKI ADAMS - Office & Finance Administrator TRACI DUNLAP - Weekday Preschool Director
770-979-2467, ext. 101 | vickiadams@redeemerpc.com 678-430-1400 | tracidunlap@redeemerpc.com
Announcement Requests: Send bulletin & e-newsletter requests to Terri Manuel at terrimanuel@
redeemerpc.com by noon on Wednesdays.

Church Office Hours are 9am-4:30pm Mon-Thurs and 9am-2:30pm Fri.

REDEEMERCHURCH

g
/redeemerpc 3750 Zoar Church Rd, Snellville, GA 30039 | 770.979.2467 | www.redeemerpc.com



